

July 24, 2015

Dear Sirs,

On behalf of Thorbeckes Fitlife Centers, I am writing this letter of recommendation regarding Jeff Moen, Account Manager at Lewis County Chemical. My name is Dale Pullin, Owner and President of Thorbeckes Fitlife Centers.

I have many of my janitorial and supervisory staff who have worked with Jeff for the past several years, including my wife Kathy. Everyone has been very impressed with his work. As we moved toward "green" products that clean with hydrogen peroxide, Jeff was extremely helpful in finding us the products we needed.

He also has been willing to price shop our paper goods and any products we use.

Jeff is friendly and provides information in a timely manner. He works hard and shows commitment to his profession. I am impressed with his work, and I appreciate all he has done to help us at Thorbeckes.

Sincerely,

Dale Pullin, Owner & President Thorbeckes FitLife Centers www.thorbeckes.com